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Old Oak Primary School Update  

Friday, 15th September 2023 

Dear families,  

We have welcomed several new children this week and the school has quickly 

settled into a calm and purposeful place. There has been a lot of fantastic learning 

taking place: tasting fruit, designing islands, drawing portraits, writing descriptions 

and writing poetry. PE lessons with Mike have already begun and music lessons 

start next week. Look out for the Ofsted workshop for families below. 

 

*REMINDER - OLD OAK OFSTED PARENTS’ WORSHOP- WEDNESDAY, 20th 

SEPTEMBER* 

On Wednesday, 20th September at 9.00am, we will be holding our Ofsted 

Workshop for parents and carers. This will be a chance for you to hear about the 

inspection and to learn about the many great things that we do very well, and how 

we can use this inspection report to improve further. Please make an effort to 

attend this event. Refreshments will be provided. 

 

*RECEPTION OPEN MORNING – MONDAY 18th SEPTEMBER at 9.15am* 

For all families with a child expecting to start reception class in September 2024, 

we have an open morning for parents/carers to see the school and learn about the 

curriculum. The second open morning will take place on Thursday 28th September 

at 9.15am. Please meet at the main reception.  

Please pass these dates and times on to friends and families locally. 
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*AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS* 

The following after school clubs will run for the rest of Autumn Term (week 

beginning 18.9.23) from 3.30pm – 4.30pm in either a 10 or 12 week block. These 

clubs are subsidised by the school, however do have the cost of £3 per session. To 

secure your child’s place in a club, please pay online on the Parent Pay app. Your 

child will not secure a spot in the club until payment is completed. Spaces will be 

allocated on a first comes first served basis. There is the option to pay in 

instalments on Parent Pay.  

If you have any problems with Parent Pay, please contact the school office.  

Club Day Year group Cost  Capacity 

Multisports  Friday Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 £36 for 12 

weeks 

15 

Multisports  Tuesday Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 £36 for 12 

weeks 

20 

Street Dance Thursday Reception, Year 1, Year 2 £36 for 12 

weeks 

15 

Street Dance Thursday Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 £36 for 12 

weeks 

20 

Drumming Friday Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 £30 for 10 

weeks 

25 

 

*PANTRY – THE CATERER PROVIDING LUNCHES* 

Please find attached the menus for the Pantry. Please look at the dates on the left 

hand side of the menu to see which week’s food is being served. There is a range 

of food available but problems with deliveries have meant we have had less 

variety than usual. 

The main menu should be introduced next week. We will slowly move to a place 

where you will order the lunches online using the Pantry app on your phone or 

computer.  
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*PLEASE CONSIDER HAVING UNIVERSAL FREE SCHOOL LUNCHES* 

All children from reception class to Year 6 may receive a free school lunch this 

academic year so please consider this for your child if he/she is still on packed 

lunches.  

Please ask staff if you need more information, but it is a very good offer and we 

would advise you to take it up. 

 

*USING SEESAW FOR HOMEWORK AND COMMINCATING WITH FAMILIES* 

 

Seesaw is our learning platform which we use for homework and messages 

between school and families. You should look on Seesaw regularly as messages are 

sent to classes and individual children.  

Homework is also completed on Seesaw. We are holding a workshop for parents 

about how to get the best from Seesaw on Friday 22nd September at 2.30pm. 

 

*INVENTION ROOMS COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER* 

The Invention Rooms are a place for the community to enjoy the opportunities 

provided by Imperial College and their STEM (science, technology, engineering and 

maths) activities. The link to the website is here: 

https://www.imperial.ac.uk/white-city-campus/community/the-invention-rooms/  

It is a very busy place with lots of events. The web address below allows you to 

sign up for the newsletter which will keep you informed about everything that 

goes on there. 

https://imperial.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eLsgaJMuAbvntoa 
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*BUBBLE AND SQUEAK – THURSDAYS ONLY* 

The collection of food from Bubble and Squeak now takes place once a week on a 

Thursday. This will be in the usual place close to the Key Stage 2 gate. 

 

*NO JEWELLERY IN SCHOOL* 

Just a reminder that we do not allow any jewellery in schools except for studs in 

ears. 

 

*FREE SCHOOL INFORMATION AND LANGUAGE SESSIONS ONLINE* 

We have attached some information for families wanting to improve their English 

or learn more about the English school system. These are online and the contact 

details are on the attachment.  

 

*DATES FOR THE DIARY* 

Monday 18th September – Reception class 2024 Open Morning. 

Wednesday 20th September – Willow class have a printing workshop as part of the 

Young London Print Prize. 

Thursday 21st September – The Mohn Centre for Children’s Health and Wellbeing 

present the current Year 6 children’s film made together last academic year. This 

will take place after school from 4.30pm at The Invention Rooms. All welcome. 

Friday 22nd September – Seesaw Workshop for parents at 2.30pm. 

 

Have a peaceful and restful weekend! 

Mrs Beardsworth and Mr. Brown 
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